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Important Dates

Mathematics
Awards at Assembly
Monday 28 October 2024

Remembrance Day
Monday 11 November 2024

Children's
University
Graduation
Wednesday 13 November
2024

Uniform Pop-Up
Shop
Friday 22 November 2024

Uniform Pop-Up
Shop
Friday 6 December 2024

Upcoming Events

Mini Macs Pop-Up -
Mini Michelins

Carols Night
Date: Friday 15 November -
Monday 30 November
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Date: Thursday 31 October

Time: 9:15am - 10:45am

Venue: Catherine McAuley
School - Craigmore

Time: 6:00pm

Venue: Starplex Gawler -
Gawler

From the Leadership Team

Dear Families,

I hope you and your children have enjoyed a restful break and a wonderful start to Term 4! It’s hard to believe we are already entering

the final term of the school year, and as always, it promises to be a busy one. Our Catholic Schools are vibrant places of learning, filled

with excitement and opportunities for growth in faith and spirituality.

It’s wonderful to see all the students in their summer uniforms, perfectly suited for the warmer days we’ve already experienced. Please

remember that hats are essential whenever students are outside, as the sun can be quite intense during the summer months.

Last term ended on a high note with the Catherine McAuley Cup Run and Colour Run. Congratulations to Mercy House for their Cup Run

victory! Most importantly, a heartfelt thank you to all students and families for raising an incredible $21,702 for the ‘Do It For Dolly

Foundation’, helping to make a stand against bullying. Your effort is greatly appreciated!

This term, we began by celebrating our dedicated teachers during World Teachers’ Day. The teachers enjoyed a breakfast followed by

a Liturgy, where a few students shared their heartfelt reflections. We are truly fortunate to have such committed educators working with

our wonderful students. Here are some reflections from our students:

"Thank you to all the teachers for protecting us and helping us to learn."

"Thank you to all teachers for helping us make ‘A’ choices."

"Thank you to all our teachers for supporting us whenever we need help. It means a lot."

As mentioned, Term 4 is packed with activities. Here’s a general overview of what’s planned:

Excursions for Year 2 and Year 5

Small Mercies

All Saints and Souls Liturgy

Year 3-6 Athletics Carnival

Catherine McAuley Feast Day

Remembrance Day Liturgy

Our spectacular Carols Night at Starplex Theatre

Reception Nativity Performance at St Ann’s Church and JHPAC

Year 6 Mercy Awards

Class Swap Day to assist students with their transition

Year 6 Retreat Day

Year 6 Graduation Night

Year 6 Aquatics Day

As we embrace the days ahead, let us pray for God’s protection over our children:

Dear God,
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We thank You for the children of Catherine McAuley School. We are grateful for Your blessings throughout the school year and for

watching over them during their learning and activities. Thank You for Your constant presence in our lives.

Amen.

 

Yours in Faith, Growth & Unity

The Leadership Team

Marc, Krystina, Maria and Rebecca

World Teachers' Day
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From the Defence School Mentor

Remembrance Day
 

On Monday 11  November Week 5, our campus will pause for Remembrance Day. 

At 11:00am on the 11th of November 1918 a peace agreement was signed between Germany and the Allies, ending World War One.

Now that date every year is called Remembrance Day.

Remembrance Day is a day where we remember those that sacrificed their life so we could have peace, and remember those that

have served and are still serving.

 

 

A Minute of Silence
Every year at 11am on the 11th day of the 11th month, nations around the globe fall silent for one minute to remember those who

have served their country.

 

Red Poppies
The Flanders Poppy was one of the first plants to grow on the battlefields of France and Belgium. After WWI, silk poppies were sold

on Armistice Day with proceeds going to a charity for the Returned Soldiers League (RSL).

 

Yours in Faith, Growth & Unity,

 

Jacqui Langstreth

Defence School Mentor

jlangstreth@cms.catholic.edu.au

From the Year 3 Unit

th
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Year 3 Unit
In Year 3, students have been engaging with 3D shapes through hands-on activities. They utilised materials like
marshmallows and toothpicks to construct various 3D shapes. For their assessment task, students collaborated in pairs to
plan and design a playground, carefully selecting and justifying the 3D shapes they would incorporate into their designs.

    

   

   

    

    

   

2024 Catherine McAuley Cup Run / Sports Expo
Last term we all enjoyed the annual Catherine McAuley Cup Run and Sports Expo. Blessed with fantastic weather, students participated

in a morning full of activities and fun. It was great to see families join us for the morning and cheer on our Cup Runners and applaud
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students showcasing their skills during the Sports Expo. The Sports Expo was a wonderful display of students’ physical abilities and

talents.

The much-anticipated Catherine McAuley Cup Run was again a highlight with the Reception to Year 3 students cheering on our Years 4

to 6 runners as they finished the race. Congratulations to Heath Hitchmough (Year 6 – Harley House) and Indiahna Coplestone (Year 6 –

Harley House) who were the first boy and girl runners to cross the finish line.

Below are the place winners for each House.

Girls

Position John Smith House Harley House Mercy House John Coolock House

1st Indy Bromilow Indiahna Coplestone Sienna Chynoweth Sienna Good

2nd Matilda Varelias Summah Zammit Tarrah Moussa Arabella Fioretti

3rd Harper Ferschl Amelia Nuttall Piper Niegut Ellah Hooper

Boys

Position John Smith House Harley House Mercy House John Coolock House

1st Jaxson Durdin Heath Hitchmough Emilio Pascual Kaiden Jones

2nd Cohen Walkington Brodie Clayson Alessio Barilla James Young

3rd Elliott Connor Maclean Ofori Jason Moussa Harbeer Singh

 

The overall team placings for the day were:

1  – Mercy

2  – John Smith

3  – Harley

4  – John Coolock

Thank you to everyone involved for their support in providing a morning full of fun and activity.

Great work everyone!

PE Co-ordinator

Fabian Chevalier
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rd

th

6 / 10



  

  

  

   

  

   

  

7 / 10



Uniform Pop-Up Shop Days
The new uniform is in production and will be available in the next few weeks.

We have scheduled two uniform pop-up store days in which you'll be able to view, measure and order. Times are still to be confirmed but

it's looking like 9am-3pm.

The days are:

- Friday 22nd November

- Friday 6th December

An email will be sent out closer to the date.

The Southern Cross

The latest edition of The Southern Cross can be found here.
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Royal Life Saving SA Holiday Swim program

Now is the time to get those last-minute enrolments in!
Online enrolments will be closing soon, and we don't want you to miss out on booking your children in for Holiday Swim!
 
The main aims of the program are 

Teach children critical life-saving skills
Teach basic swimming skills
Equip kids with the knowledge to stay safe in, on and around the water.

 
The program is AFFORDABLE so that it remains ACCESSIBLE to families and communities that might otherwise miss out
on the opportunity to participate in swimming lessons.
Royal Life Saving also offers pathways into the aquatic industry with their ICONIC Bronze Awards.  The Bronze Star,
Bronze Medallion, Bronze Cross, Award of Merit and Distinction levels are designed for those wanting to further their
knowledge and skill set, before moving into the aquatic industry as Lifeguards and Swim Teachers within their local
communities.
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The program is returning in December 2024 and January 2025 with the Royal Life Saving Swim and Survive program.

PROGRAM FEES
$41.50 per child ( additional pool entry fees may apply) 
Higher awards from $50
LENGTH/DURATION
5 days ( may vary based on location)
5yrs+ 45-minute lessons
Under 5s 30-minute lessons.

If you have any questions, please reach out to us by phoning 08 8210 4500 
or email holidayswim@royallifesavingsa.com.au
 
More information can be found on our website:  www.holidayswim.com.au

All Content Copyright 2024 ©
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